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SECRETARY OF STATE 
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NOVEMBER 1, 1974 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: 

I just wanted to thank the.Prime Minister ahd all of his 
colleagues for the very warm reception that I have received 
here. It was a very useful visit, and it strengthened the 
already very close friendship between our two countries. 

Thank you. 

*********** 
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